
 
 

Erin’s House provides support services for children, teens, and their families who have experienced a death. 
5670 YMCA Park Drive West, Fort Wayne, Indiana 46835         P 260.423.2466         F 260.432.5089        

www.ErinsHouse.org 

Camp Good Grief 
• Peer support camp in the summer open to any child ages 8-13 who has experienced 

the death of someone significant in their lives. 
• Participation is open to a wider range than solely Erin’s House program families. 
• There is no cost to attend camp. 

Camp Good Grief encourage and promote healing after experiencing a death. The day will be 
filled with games, crafts, swimming, water activities, team-building activities, and more! 

A pre-camp informational meeting is REQUIRED for all families. The informational meeting will 
be for the adults who registered their campers, plus the campers. 

Registration for Camp Good Grief will close when a maximum of 45 campers have been 
registered. 

Questions? Please get in touch with Cindy Maldonado-Schaefer, Director of Operations: 
Cindy@ErinsHouse.org or 260.423.2466. 
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